
Mtg Mtg Date
Title of 
Report

Director
ate

Managed 
by Implementation Complete

Current Due 
Date

Requested 
Revised Due 
Date

Notes (any date 
changes agreed with 
relevant PFH(s))

Portfolio 
Holder

CAB 23/04/2024

Economy 
and 
Regeneratio
n Structure 
Review

["C and 
T"]

Hunter, 
George

Establish approved 
Economy and 
Regeneration operating 
Structure Yes 01/06/2024

Agreed at April Cabinet 
and recruitment 
expected to take place 
over summer recess for 
vacancies but structure 
is now agreed and 
implemented

Pollock, 
Bob;Davis
, Ian

CAB 14/02/2024

Sale of the 
Lodge 
House, Ayr 
aprroved by 
Cabinet on 
13th 
February 

["H, O 
and D"]

Burns, 
Tom

Conclude sale of the 
former Belleisle Lodge 
House. Legal have 
received instructions. Yes 31/05/2024

Update 21.2.24 - 
Instructions from 
Estates awaited by 
Legal Services.  
5.4.24 - Legal await 
copy offer from 
proposed purchaser, in 
order to prepare 
qualified acceptance.
Completion date agreed 
for 5.6.24.

Kilbride, 
Martin

CAB 14/02/2024

Sale of 15-17 
Sandgate, 
Ayr. 

["H, O 
and D"]

Burns, 
Tom

Consultation 
commenced. Closing 
date 5th May.. Report to 
Cabinet in May 2024 Yes 24/05/2024

The consultation has 
been approved by 
Cabinet in May.  Legal 
have been instructed to 
conclude the sale. 

Kilbride, 
Martin

CAB 14/02/2024

Sale of 15-17 
Sandgate, 
Ayr  

["H, O 
and D"]

Burns, 
Tom

Results of public 
consultation to be 
reported to Cabinet Yes 21/05/2024

The consultation has 
been complete and 
Legal have been 
instructed to conclude 
the Sale. 

Kilbride, 
Martin
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Mtg Mtg Date
Title of 
Report

Director
ate

Managed 
by Implementation Complete

Current Due 
Date

Requested 
Revised Due 
Date

Notes (any date 
changes agreed with 
relevant PFH(s))

Portfolio 
Holder

CAB 29/08/2023

Ayrshire 
Growth Deal 
Update

["SC and 
C"]

Yuille, 
Derek

Further update to 
Cabinet
on Regeneration Build
projects Yes 21/05/2024

Agreed with PFH's.  
Deferred to allow 
negotiations on lease 
agreement and site 
acquisition to conclude.

At the Cabinet meeting 
on the 16th January 
2024, it was agreed that 
the current due date of 
16/01/2024 be 
amended to 
21/05/2024.

Pollock, 
Bob;Dow
ey, 
Martin;Da
vis, Ian
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